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Dear i\m-

RE: INJURY PENSION REVIEW.

Thank you for your letter dated 13 December 2010 regarding the Injury Review. Our
records show you are currently in receipt of Retirement Allowance however in
accordance with the current guidance and legislation this is not deducted from your
injury award. Therefore | can now advise you that following the review your injury
award will remain unchanged.

As there is no change to your injury award and no over or underpayment has
occurred in your case it would seem that your other queries are obsolete.

| hope this information has been useful to you however should you require any
further clarification please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E Beattie
Pension Manager






